april Fifteenth 1980. Dear Sir:-At the last meeting of dorporation a Committee consisting of .-Mr. John W. Ross. Mr. Francis McLennan. Dean Lee. Dr. Walter. Dr. Adams, was appointed to consider the question as to the advisability of asking the Board of Governors to have the Deans of the several Faculties appointed to seate upon this Board. A meeting of this Committee has been called for Tuesday, April 20th, at 5. p.m. in the Frincipal's Office. Yours very truly, acting Principal. Copy sent to each member.